
N E W S L E T T E R

26th April 2024

FOSJS

Upcoming Events in summer term

Thursday 11th July 10-11:30

1:30-3

4-5:30
6-7:30



At the end of March an anonymous school
supporter donated £1,000 to FOSJS in
recognition of our fundraising efforts,

and the school projects which FOSJS is funding.
THANK YOU for your support!

There were 2 ‘Corporate Matched Funding’
donations secured by the Blacha family
of £1,000 each for the Movie Night and

Mother’s Day fundraising events.
THANK YOU for your continued support!









Change to shop opening afternoon:
now on Wednesdays!




